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CONTACTPROGRESS ACCESSOVERVIEW

	
	
The	2018	Street	Improvements	Project	includes	the	
reconstruction	of	various	streets,	storm	sewer,	and	
watermain	throughout	the	City	of	Orono.	This	includes	
milling	existing	pavement	sections	and	overlaying	new	
bituminous	pavement	on	Vine	Place	as	well	as	Lyric	
Avenue	from	Livingston	Avenue	to	Blaine	Avenue.	
Additionally,	mill	and	overlay	work	with	storm	sewer	
replacement	and	guardrail	installation	will	be	
performed	on	Leaf	Street	from	Bayside	Road	to	
Watertown	Road	and	Forest	Lake	Landing.	Work	to	be	
completed	on	West	Lafayette	Road	includes	watermain	
and	water	service	replacement,	reclamation	of	the	
bituminous	surface,	and	construction	of	curb	and	gutter	
in	some	areas.	Construction	activities	on	Wildhurst	
Trail	and	Minnetonka	Highlands	Lane	include	storm	
sewer	construction,	curb	and	gutter	and	guardrail	or	
portions	of	the	roadway,	and	reclamation	of	the	
bituminous	surface.	Lastly,	the	northern	end	of	Linden	
Lane	will	be	realigned	with	some	culvert	replacement	
as	well.	

		

If	you	have	specific	access	concerns	or	questions	that	
need	to	be	addressed,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	
the	project	personnel	listed	at	the	end.	

			

*Please	note	that	all	scheduling	claims	are	subject	to	change.	

WEEK OF JULY 23

Forcemain	 and	 water	 service	 replacement	 is	
scheduled	 for	 West	 Lafayette	 Road.	 Paving	 is	
scheduled	for	Leaf	Street	tentatively	early	in	the	week.	
	
Depending	on	weather,	 storm	 sewer	 could	begin	on	
West	Lafayette	Road	and	Linden	Lane	 as	 early	 as	
next	week,	along	with	paving	of	Lyric	Lane	and	Vine	
Place.	

UPDATES

To	sign	up	 for	email	updates,	go	to	 the	City’s	website	
(www.ci.orono.mn.us),	 City	 Projects,	 then	 2018	Road	
Projects.	Then	just	click	on	“EMAIL	UPDATE	SIGN-UP”	

	

		YES. WE HAVE TWITTER.	

For	periodic	updates,	follow	
@OronoRoads	

		YES. WE HAVE EMAIL UPDATES.	

			

WEEK OF JULY 16

Milling,	crack	sealing,	patching,	and	curb	 repair	were	
completed	 on	 Vine	 Place,	 Lyric	 Lane	 and	 Linden	
Lane.	 Watermain	 construction	 will	 be	 completed	
Friday	 on	 West	 Lafayette	 Road,	 and	 forcemain	
replacement	will	begin	Friday.	
	
Bollard	removal	and	patching	was	completed	on	Leaf	
Street.	

Project Hotline
612-554-5855


